Group of Institutions

Ref No:- QIF/IC/24/ 1% p 9th September 2024

NOTICE

Intended for All Students of Batch 2023

Subject Collection of Permanent Plastic ID Cards

All the students of Batch 2023 are hereby advised to collect their Permanent
Plastic ID Cards from Library between 9t to 13th September 2024, as per
schedule given below:

Courses Dates
MBA/B.Tech - all Branches | From 10.00 am to 12.30 a.m.
BBA/B.COM/BCA From 02.00 p.m. to 4.00 p.m.

Kindly note after 16t September 2024, entry in the college Campus shall be
y on production of Plastic ID Card.

Executive Director
Copy for information to:-

» Director-QCST

» Associate Director-s

» All HODs/Faculty Staff

» Quest Students WhatsApp Group
» All Notice Boards



